To the Editor:

This letter is our concerning
on land swap exchange on
Chandler and Kaktovik rights,

Where is the hearings on land
swap on our hunting grounds?
There have been no hearings
here at Anaktuvuk Pass con-
cerning the land swap.

We, the people, did nv:n‘. ok.

Anaktk Pass wasn't

the land swap un,lmmﬂ acres
of our hunting grounds.

The People of Anaktuyuk
must have the first right to say
because it is our hunting and
Fl:dung and trpping grounds. It
is like taking the rights of
Anaktuvuk Pass to say on the
land swap.

It also said m Tundra Times

tuvuk - Pass the city council
doesn’t favor it. It is like
taking part of our heritage
for exploration activities.
Thank you,
Concemned People of
Anaktuvuk Pass

Help veterans on allotments

To the Editor:

Attention Alaska Native Vet-
erans of Vietnam Era.

With respect to the Alaska
Native Vietnam Veterans who

did not apply for Native Allot-

ments: | have been pursuing
this issue for quite some time,
1 first wrote letters and ap-
plied for my allotment in
1974-75.

B.LM. officials said, it's

CLOSED! Sorry. 1 told them
my situation/reason, but they
said, sorry it's CLOSED.

I thought of a lawsuit but
lack the funds. Slowly, I've
gained support of local offic-
jals and they wrote letters to

the Alaska Mpﬁun for me
(Vietnam Veteran), Here is the
basis of the appeal — because
a lot of us were 18-19 years
old when we graduated and
had to get in Military Service
in 1967-1968 till 1971.1972.

During that time was the
final period of filing for Na-
tive Allotments. When we got
home, a lot of us had not fin-
ished our education beyond
high school and had to pursue
it.

So we never were brought
up to date on these vital issues
and I believe we have at least
achieved that right like every-
one else,

Ahur:ll.myuunprﬂun
I have filed and are receiving
their allotments.

I am soliciting other Alaska
Mative Vietnam Veterans’
names 30 we may expedite
this application and be count-
ed as Alaska Natives in our

rights.
Sincerely,
Amold Brower Jr,
V.F.W, Post Commander
P.O. Box 402
Barrow, AK 99723

| wish to applaud the Alaska
Delegation and the Local Gov-

emment, Village Corporation
in the North Slope.

Upgrade whaling equipment

To the Editor, Greetings:
And to the Eskimo subsis-

tence whalers and to the Es-

kimo Whaling Commission.
This letter is in reference to
whalers and to the whales
themselves.

Consider: each harpoon
should have an electronic loca-
tor device built within each
harpoon. This way the location
of those whales struck but
still on the run could be mon-
itored as to the whale's where-
abouts at all times,

This triangulation of elec-
tronic beeps underneath the
water and ice, to know where
the whale is, would enhance
optimum retrieval of the set

whale quotas, Perhaps the use
of a strong “knock-out” drug
would also ensure maximum
hmllqs should a whale be

Hndunnchnuhﬁdmdd
be used to aid in the location

of, and for the retrieval of
Iulu
'I'hmk:rnu for reading these
considerations.

Sincerely,
Owen Francis Eben



